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Dear Churches and Praying Friends, November – December 2021 

 

Greetings from Honduras. The last few months have been exciting down here.  

In November, we were able to help a Medical Missions team from Haslet, Texas. During that time, along with 

several hundred that received medical attention, there were over 30 professions of faith. Please pray as we 

follow up with them and that they will grow in Christ. 

Also in November, there was an election in Honduras with a different party winning. In late January, a new 

president will take over. She is not who we wanted to win. Please pray for Honduras during this transition to a 

new administration, as well that God will use all the political leaders for His glory. 

In December, there were several Christmas programs that we participated in, all in Spanish. We were able to 

sing several songs and have a great time of fellowship. I even had my mother and nephew here, which was a 

blessing. 

For 2022, we are praying for where God would have us begin our ministry. We have been here for almost a 

year and a half; we have been studying the language and preparing for our future ministry here. We have 

several villages that we are praying about, which are within ten to thirty minutes from here. This year we plan 

to focus on starting a new work. We ask that you pray for this transition, that God will make it clear where he 

would have us serve.  

 

 
Prayer List: 

• Opportunities to witness 

• Learning the Spanish Language 

• Our family adapting to the Honduran Culture 
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